June Newsletter 2025

Wow where did the school year go already?! We are now moving into summer and we have a lot of fun things
planned. Hopefully we will be spending more time outside in the nice warm weather. That being said, we need
to make sure that everyone is wearing appropriate shoes. Toes NEED to be covered. If wearing a dress or skirt,

please have shorts underneath. Please be sure to be sending a water bottle every day for your child.

During the summer we have a more laid-back atmosphere. We still have our weekly themes and special days;
however we do not have specific letters, humbers, colors, or shapes each month. We use the summer to review
all of the material that we learned during the school year. Without having the letters and numbers we won’t be
doing show and shares during circle time during the summer. We also spend most of the summer doing

centers, so all the children get to learn and work together!

Starting in June we will be having Field Day! This will happen once a month. On this day, please make sure that
you are bringing your child to school in sneakers or other good outdoor shoes as well as sending in a water

bottle. We will be spending the day outside playing fun games and sports!

Starting in June we will be doing Water day! On this day, please send your child to school in their swimsuit with
clothing over top and bring a towel. Girls must wear one piece or tankini swimsuits (no bikinis) Please make
sure you provide clothing for your child to change into after water play and a bag to place the wet swimsuit
and towel in. You may send water shoes if you would like or crocs (if not your child can be barefoot in the

grass during this time).

If you know of any dates that your family will be away, and your child will not be attending school please let a
teacher know so we can mark it on our calendar. Also, if your child is not going to be at school due to an
illness, change of plans, etc. please be sure the give us a call in the morning to let us know or send a message
on Brightwheel! Each of our children are very important to us and we worry about them when they do not show

up on scheduled days.

Some changes for the summer. Miss Dani will be full time in the summer camp program. Miss Zoe will be out

most of the summer on her maternity leave. Miss Allie from the toddler room will be coming over to be the

head teacher. The kids all know Miss. Allie so they should don’t have a problem with her in the room.




